
 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Output: Corporate Services Group 

Question No. 46 

Senator Nettle asked the following question at the hearing on 18 February 2008: 

Has the government made a decision in terms of the ongoing advertising of the National Security 
Hotline? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Further advertising of the hotline through the national security public information campaign is 
being considered by the Australian Government. 
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